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In Year 3 this week... 
During our English lessons this week, we read and started to learn our new WAGOLL ‘Kassim 
and the Greedy Dragon’. We drew text maps to help us, then we practised reading the story with 
fluency and expression. In Maths, we continued our money topic by adding and subtracting 
amounts of money and working out change. During Art lessons this week, we created more cave 
paintings, this time using natural resources such as wood and feathers instead of paintbrushes 
like the Stone Age people would have done. In History we have been learning about Skara Brae and 
why it was so important in helping us find out more about the Stone Age.  

Spellings   Spellings will be tested next Friday 6th March 
 invisible       disappear        unkind       incomplete        dishonest       unhappy    
A prefix is a group of letters we can add to the front of a root word to change its 
meaning.  
The prefixes –dis, –in and –un can be added to the front of a root word.  
–dis, –in and –un mean ‘not or ‘opposite’.  

Dates/Important Reminders  
Dare to be Different Day  

Today, we had our Dare to be Different Day. Thank you to everyone who took part and 
came into school daring to be different!  
World Book Day – Thursday 5th March   
Instead of dressing up as a character this year we are inviting children to come into 
school in PJs and dressing gowns. They can also bring a cushion, pillow or teddy. This is 
to encourage ‘cosy reading’. If children don’t want to come in their PJs/ dressing gown, 
they can wear school uniform instead. We will not be asking for any money for World 
Book Day due to the close proximity to the PTA Dare to be Different day.  
Paperless Newsletters 
This will be the last printed newsletter! As of next week, the newsletters will be uploaded 
to the school website. If you do not have access to the website please let us know and we 
will print you a copy.  
3K Swimming  
Thank you to those who have paid for their child’s swimming lessons. Parent pay is still 
open to give consent and pay. Swimming for 3K will start on Thursday 12th March.  
  
Thanks, Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Miss Kirby.  
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The times of these sessions are as follows: 

1.00pm – Coach to Studley Leisure Centre 

1.30 – 2.00pm – Swimming lesson 

2.15/2.30pm – Coach back to school 

Children should be collected at the normal time of 3.15pm. 

Children will be going swimming on the Thursday of every week. 

 

The swimming dates are as follows:  

3HK  

February: 27th & March: 5th 

3K  

March: 12th, 19th, 26th 

April: 2nd, 23rd, 30th (9th and 16th Easter) 

May: 7th, 14th, 21st, (28th Half Term) 

June: 4th, 11th 
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